
So that was 'How Long Will We Doctors Last?' By Craig Spencer, published in the Washington 
Post on April 3 of this year. Craig Spencer is the Director of Global Health and Emergency 
Medicine at New York-Presbyterian/Columbia University Medical Center. He also, if you want 
to read this and more from him, he has another really nice thread on his Twitter account 
describing what day to day life has been like for an ER doctor during this pandemic.
































